


Welcome To The Anarchic Universe
Of Joey S. Hutton
(In Comic Form)

Our agenda in this issue of 
Acrylic Vent:
Item 1: Bring the art house genre to 
the masses. More people must see the 
independent, experimental stories and 
visuals, hidden across the art 
community and the Internet. Because 
“experimental” automatically makes it 
good, right? Right?

Item 2: Create an outlet/published 
dustbin for Joey. The head of Orbus 
Studios has a notorious reputation for 
shitposting and overthinking the oddest 
things. Some say he’s mad. Some say 
he’s an idiot who believes he’s clever. 
Either way, he needs to scoop his 
brains out and rub it all over these 
pages for his own health, before the 
brainworms’ eggs hatch.

Item 3: Just… just read the damn 
comic. Really, think of it as a charity 
to a starving (possibly bonkers) 
artist. He’s got my wife tied up PLEASE 
BUY IT!



Acrylic Vent Comics
Volume #1

-The Three Friends Who Kinda Hate Each
Other!

-TRIG

-My Junkie Friend

-Ya Dickhead

-Tales Of Mestrya

-That’s How Sally Walks (AV Exclusive
Content!)





















Wouldn’t That Be Sick?!

#1
You know what would be fuckin’ sick? If 
at some point in the future, Psyche-
Chatrooms were invented. What’s that, 
you ask? Well, consider how online 
chatrooms are used now: text, audio 
and/or video. Now consider your own 
thought as something tangible; not 
necessarily physical, but form of 
substance. When you think, for instance 
now as you’re reading this page, you 
can “feel” this form in your brain. 
It’s like a vibrating light, switching 
on when brainpower is used, and 
switching off when the mind is at rest. 
It cannot be seen or heard, but it can 
be felt… now what if others could feel 
it, and you could feel theirs?

Apply the same idea to text on a 
screen: not physical, but a form, a 
body of substance that we can 
understand as a message. We’ve had text 
chatrooms for decades; it’s time for 
thought chatrooms. Each Psyche-Chat 
would be a realm of no physical being,



but thought itself would exist. You 
cannot see or hear in this realm, 
because there is no need for those 
senses. We would only sense the presence 
of the others in the chat and what they 
think and feel. A realm suggests 
substance and space; our minds and the 
space between minds. It would be amazing 
to communicate in a way where we don’t 
need to think of a good enough word or 
how to put a message in a sentence, 
because we could just think it to the 
other folks in the chat! 
Misunderstandings would never happen, 
because honesty is inevitable and 
communication would be perfect… Y’know, 
like how new couples pretend to be. Now 
thought privacy settings… that’s gonna 
be a bitch to decide.

But anyway,
Wouldn’t that be sick??!

-Joey
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